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  Dates for your diary 

Monday 23rd April – FS2, Year 1, Year4 & Year 5 to Woodland Session 

Please come dressed in your own clothes suitable for the 

weather. 

Tuesday 24th April – Year 2 & 3 to Woodland Session 

 

This week’s merit certificates are 
awarded to; 

FS1 & 2;George 
Yr 1 & 2;Sonny,Stephanie & Amelia 
Yr 3 & 4;Lily & Bella 
Yr 5; Ben, Louisa & Edward 
Yr 6; Millie-Mae 

Well done for your hard work! 

Farm 

The animals will all be returning from their 

winter holiday next week so can the 

Reception children please bring in their 

wellies so they can help on the farm. 

Thank you  

 

Safety in the sun 

Now that the weather seems to have 

finally improved, can you please ensure 

your child has had sun cream applied 

before school and come with a cap or sun 

hat.   We do like to spend time outside 

when it is nice but only if the children are 

safe.  Children can come with sun cream 

if they require more in the afternoon. 

                                                                               

 



Sporting Success 

Year 5/6 Melton Tag Rugby Tournament  

April 17th        Bronze place 

 Congratulations to the whole team for 

playing phenomenal rugby and for great 

team spirit. 

   

Speedkick Awards 

 

Our ‘Super Fundraisers’ with their trophies.  Thank you  

 

 

 

 

Our fastest kickers with their medals.  Well 

done to everyone.  



Sad News 

Unfortunately Mrs Jo Hayman, who has been a lunchtime supervisor for many years, will be 

leaving us in three weeks time to take on a new and exciting job.  She will be hugely missed and 

we thank her from the bottom of our hearts for all she has done for Buckminster School over 

the years.  If anyone is interested in working one hour a day term times only, please see the 

new vacancy section on our website for details and an application form.  I do have one very 

interested person already! 

 

Tuck Shop 

The second group of Year 5 children has come to the end of their time running the tuck shop.  

Thank you to Griffin, George T, George W, Ben and Hayden.  We will count up their takings and 

see how much profit has been made. 

The last group will take over the running of the shop (with a new logo and name) from 30th 

April.  NO TUCK SHOP NEXT WEEK 

 

School Dinners 

A meeting took place this week to discuss our school dinners and how they can be improved.  A 

few simple changes will take place in an effort to make some of the meals a little more 

appetising and an information and tasting session has been arranged for parents and children 

on Monday 21st May at the end of the school day.  A reminder will go out nearer the time.  

The puddings on this coming Tuesday and Wednesday this week will be swapped. 

 

SATs 

Thank you to those of you who attended the year 6 SATs information meeting.  If you have 

any other concerns or worries please do not hesitate to have a chat with Mrs. Parkin.  

   



 

 

 



 

 


